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Dear Parents,

Namaskar!

We hope that you and your family are in the best of health and spirits. We are delighted

to inform you that our school is organizing Spandan, a series of intra-school competitions

for our students. These competitions will provide our students with a platform to

showcase their talents, hone their skills and gain valuable experience.

The competitions will cover a range of areas including academic, literary, visual arts and

performing arts. We believe that participating in these competitions will help our students

develop their confidence, teamwork, and leadership skills. Moreover, these competitions

will provide an opportunity for our students to interact and learn from their peers.

The competitions will take place for classes VI & VII on Saturday, 6-July.

We encourage every student to participate as our aim is to create an inclusive and

supportive environment where every student feels valued and respected. We also want to

foster a sense of healthy competition, where students strive to do their best while

respecting their fellow competitors.
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Students are required to go through the list of activities and choose 3 out of 10 for each
session, Session1 and Session2, out of the activities listed therein, mentioning in the
order of their preferences, respectively, in a Google Form whose link is given below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTSwWnG94VoaqP1IQImA9zwn5Ip54
C0qcOpNbynxcA5IczSw/viewform?usp=pp_url

The students will be allotted activities as per the availability of the seats. The Activity
Selection Proforma, must be filled and submitted not later than 5:00 pm, Thursday, 27-
Jun. In case a student doesn't submit his/her preference, within the given time, he/she
will not be permitted to participate in any of the competitions at Spandan.

We would like to remind you that participation in these competitions is mandatory, and we
encourage parents to support and motivate their children to participate. We believe that
by taking part in these competitions, our students will not only improve their skills but also
learn important life lessons such as resilience, perseverance, and determination.

We look forward to your support and encouragement for our students as they participate
in these competitions. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or
concerns.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm Regards,

Poonam Sharma
Principal (Officiating)

Please note: A detailed view of the activities in a brochure has been attached with this
circular for your reference.


